

SEMESTER 2

Kelas : _____ **Pelajaran :** BAHASA INGGRIS
Seri : Review recount, simple present, pas tense, continous, comparative

Pilihlah Satu Jawaban yang Benar!

Pokok Bahasan : Recount Text

The following text is for number 1-5!

Last month, the eight year students of SMP 1 visited Yogyakarta Palace. There were five buses taking them to Yogyakarta.

Early in the morning, they gathered at the school yard. Each student brought some snacks and drink. After a small ceremony, at seven o'clock they left for Yogyakarta. At nine thirty the buses arrived in Magelang. They went to Borobudur temple. There, the students enjoyed the scene of the temple. They were there until lunch time and they had their lunch in a restaurant nearby. After lunch they continued the trip and arrived at Yogyakarta Palace at 2 p.m.

In Yogyakarta Palace the students studied many things related to the Palace. They learned the history of Yogyakarta Palace and also some ceremonies conducted in the palace.

At 4 in the afternoon the buses left Yogyakarta. Then the buses stopped at Secang, a little town in the north of Magelang. The students bought some souvenirs there. The buses arrived back at school at 7 p.m. The students were tired but very happy.

1. What is the purpose of the text above?
(A) to describe Borobudur and Yogyakarta Palace.
(B) to tell the experience of the students.
(C) to tell how to go to Yogyakarta.
(D) to entertain the readers.
2. Which statement is NOT TRUE based on the text?
(A) The students had lunch in a restaurant near the temple.
(B) Yogyakarta Palace conducted ceremonies in the palace.
(C) The students brought some snacks and drinks.
(D) The buses arrived back at school late at night.
3. What did the students do in Borobudur temple?
(A) They ate in a restaurant.
(B) They bought some souvenirs.
(C) They brought some food and drink.
(D) They enjoyed the scene of the temple.
4. They learned the history of Yogyakarta Palace and also some ceremonies
The underlined word can be best replaced by ...
(A) Kingdom (C) House
(B) Castle (D) Temple

5. A little town in the north of Magelang. The students bought some souvenirs there.

The word there refers to ...

- (A) Yogyakarta
- (B) Magelang
- (C) Secang
- (D) Borobudur

The following text is for questions number 6-10!

I had a terrible day yesterday. First, I woke up an hour late because my alarm clock didn't go off. Then, I was in such a hurry that I burned my hand when I was making breakfast. After breakfast, I got dressed so quickly that I forgot to wear socks. Next, I ran out of the house trying to get the 9:30 bus, but of course I missed it. I wanted to take a taxi, but I didn't have enough money.

Finally, I walked the three miles to my school only to discover that it was Sunday! I hope I never have a day as the one I had yesterday.

6. What does the text tell you about?

- (A) The writer's happy day
- (B) The writer's bad day
- (C) The writer's sunny day
- (D) The writer's terrific day

7. Why did the writer get up late? It's because ...

- (A) He stayed awake the night before
- (B) He didn't hear the alarm
- (C) His alarm didn't go off
- (D) He felt unwell that night

8. Below are what happened during the writer's day as explained above, except ...

- (A) He burnt his hand when making breakfast
- (B) He woke up earlier than usual
- (C) He got up an hour later than usual
- (D) He missed the bus

9. How did the writer feel in the end?

- (A) Grateful
- (B) Cheerful
- (C) Anxious
- (D) Regretful

10. I walked the three miles to my school only to discover that it was Sunday!

The underlined word can be best replaced by ...

- (A) Put off (C) find out
- (B) Hear about (D) look for

Pokok Bahasan : Past Simple

11. Jakarta this crowded when I was a child.
(A) Is (C) Was
(B) Are (D) Were
12. The news the suicide bomber tragedy last night.
(A) Broadcast
(B) Broadcasted
(C) Is broadcasting
(D) Were broadcasting
13. The children ... up early this morning.
(A) Wake (C) Woke
(B) Wakes (D) Awoken
14. The policemen the thief yesterday in the crowd.
(A) Arrest
(B) Arrests
(C) Arrested
(D) Was arrested
15. My brother A new bicycle last week.
(A) Is given
(B) Was given
(C) Were given
(D) Was being given

Pokok Bahasan : Past Continuous

16. When I phoned my friends, they monopoly.
(A) were playing (C) are playing
(B) played (D) play
17. While Alan ... in his room, his friends ... in the pool.
(A) were working-was swimming
(B) was working-was swimming
(C) was working-were swimming
(D) was working-swam
18. Yesterday at six I dinner
(A) am preparing (C) prepared
(B) was preparing (D) would prepare
19. I the guitar when he came home.
(A) Prepared (C) was preparing
(B) am preparing (D) have prepared
20. We (not/cycle) ... all day.
(A) Were cycling (C) Has cycled
(B) Are cycling (D) Am cycling

Pokok Bahasan : Comparative Degree

21. My city has the ___and ___ preserved parks in the world.
(A) largest/better (C) larger/better
(B) most large/most well (D) largest/best
22. I am in my family
(A) Thinner (C) More thin
(B) The thinnest (D) More thinner
23. Semeru ismountain in Java island
(A) The most high
(B) The highest

- (C) Higher
(D) High

24. A : What do you think about our new car?
B : Fantastic! You must have spent a lot of money
A : Yes. The price is ... than the old one.
(A) as expensive as
(B) more expensive
(C) expensive
(D) the most expensive
25. My father drives his car 20km/hour to his office
My brother drives his car 35 km/hour to his school
I drive my car 40 km/hour to my school

The correct statement is
(A) My brother drives his car more slowly than my father
(B) I drive my car more fast than my brother
(C) My father drives his car more fast than me
(D) My brother drives his car more slowly than me
26. His condition is _____ than yesterday
(A) good
(B) best
(C) better
(D) most good

Pokok Bahasan : Present Simple

27. The minister ... come to the grand opening of the new company.
(A) don't (C) isn't
(B) doesn't (D) aren't
28. Everybody ... to live happily.
(A) want (C) wanted
(B) wants (D) wanting
29. ... you know Rafi's house?
(A) Are (C) Did
(B) Do (D) Have
30. Andin always ... her homework.
(A) do (C) work
(B) does (D) study
31. They like football. They ... play it every afternoon.
(A) Never (C) Rarely
(B) Seldom (D) Always
32. Dwi usually ... in front of the teacher's table.
(A) sitting (C) to sit
(B) sit (D) sits
33. I ... four languages. But I love English above all.
(A) talk (C) speak
(B) talks (D) speaks